www.theclubforboys.com

Monday, March 18, 2013

City of Rapid City
City Attorney’s Office
300 6" Street

Rapid City, 5D 57701

Car raffle

To whom it may concern:

The Club for Boys is a private, non-profit organization that is dedicated to providing positive experiences
that build self-esteem and character in a safe, caring and fun environment for all boys, ages & through
17. We are committed to helping all boys meet their needs today so they can fulfill their potential
tomorrow. Our program utilizes several basic approaches: individual services, organized small-group
activities, drop-in, and large group activities. Currently the Club for Boys has over 1,300 members.

The Club for Boys is requesting permission to run a car raffle. As of this date we have not determined a
vehicle to be raffled, but we believe the vaiue will be less than 520,000, Raffle ticket sales begin in May
2013 and end with the giveaway in August 2013. The proceeds from the raffle will benefit a wide variety
of programming at the Club for Boys.

Please contact me or Carri Redmond, our Special Events Coordinator, at 343-3500 if you have any
questions. You can also reach us by e-mail at scottb@theclubforboys.com for me and
carrir@theclubforboys.cam for Carri.

Sinceraly,

Scott Bader
Executive Director

Pc: Carri Redmond

Safe, Caring & Fun!
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